
 
 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 152 of 2019 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/132/89  

  

 

18 November 2019 

 

 

 

Filming of Hartwig Seeler at ix-Xatt l-Ahmar and il-Bajja tal-Qbajjar - Keep clear 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and operators of 

vessels that filming will be carried out at Ix-Xatt L-Ahmar and Il-Bajja tal-Qbajjar in 

Gozo. 

 

The filming will be carried out at: 

 

Ix-Xatt l-Ahmar between Monday 25th November 2019 and Monday 2nd December 2019 

form 0600 hours to 2030 hours on each day. 

 

Il-Bajja tal-Qbajjar on Monday 25th November 2019 and Monday 2nd December 2918 

from 0600 hours to 1900 hours on each day. 

  

Due to the above filming the area at Ix-Xatt l-Ahmar (as shown hatched on attached 

chart A) and the area at Il-Bajja tal-Qbajjar (as shown hatched on attached chart B) are 

to be kept clear from any vessels during the above mentioned dates and times during 

the filming. 

 

Mariners are to take note of the above and comply with any instructions issued by 

Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12 and any enforcement agency on 

site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 2537 

 








